
FOSA AGM 

4pm 

4th January 2022 

Via TEAMs 

Present – Katie Bennington, Claire Bembridge, Sarah Vidler, Michelle 

Capindale, David Capindale, Sara Ellis, Hannah San Jose 

Apologies – Dale Copson, Jackie Scarlett, Claire Wainscott, Marie Pears, Lisa 

Freestone, Rebecca Chantry, Sarah Shakesby 

Item Point Action 
Head of School Ashley 
Caress and Kate White 

Unable to attend – A 
Massive thank you from 

all of GANF Senior 
Leadership for all of 

FOSA’s hard work over 
the last 12 months 

Passed on via Sara Ellis. 

 

Election of Chair This was decided in the 
meeting due to a lot of 

people not being able to 
attend that we will vote 

via email. 

All FOSA Committee Via 
Email. Election of Vice Chair 

Election of Treasurer 
Election of Secretary 

Treasurers Report This was read out by 
Katie Bennington and 
will be circulated via 
email too. We raised 
£14794.51 in 2021 

Katie B to circulate and 
put on the GANF 

Website 

New Committee 
Members 

Katie B welcomed 
Hannah San Jose and 
Dale Copson to the 

committee for 2022. 

 

Lottery SK This continues to be our 
only continual income. 
It has been our lifeline 

raising £6563.00 in 2021 

All to continue to 
promote. 

100 Club Numbers are £10 each 
again this year. We have 
sold 56 so far. 1st draw 

All to continue to 
promote. 



will be end of January 
giving us all time to sell 
more numbers. We had 
124 last year raising us 

£1240 in 2021. 
Amazon Smile A small income but 

important none the 
less. Raised us £110.72 

in 2021. 

All to continue to 
promote. 

Bank Account Yorkshire Bank is 
closing. We will need to 
obtain a paying in card 

to use via the Post 
Office to pay money in. 
Instead of doing this it 

may be a good 
opportunity to change 

bank accounts to one in 
town. 

FOSA Committee to 
vote via email. 

Panto Sara E said that 
unfortunately the 
Guildhall said they 
couldn’t refund the 

money for the Panto as 
they still had outgoings 
to pay. Sara said that 
school would like to 

book the panto again in 
the winter. 

This will be looked at 
by the committee in 

the Winter. 

Thank you Katie B thanked the 
committee for all their 
hard work in 2021 and 
closed the meeting at 

4.30pm. 

 

 

 


